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Dear Mr. Schenk
I hope this finds you well. Writing to you today to share and express that I support the elimination of Registration Class

Stickers.
We appreciate all that you and your team do in the PA Vehicle Registration Division and hope you will consider the

elimination of these Registration Class Stickers.

Stay well-

Rich K

Rich ‘K’ Kaaynski I Safety Manager
Office: 610-696-5800
rkaavnskicaduiepyle,con

- a 2020A. Duie Pyle, Inc I JUN 1 u

iePYLE’
PYLE PEOPLE DEUVER

Integrated Supply Chain Solutions
LTL I Custom Dedicated I Truckload Brokerage Warehouse & Distribution I Solutions Design

1


